
Red Arrow Highway – Request to Increase Federal Funding 
The Berrien County Road Department is requesting to use all the remaining $263,454 in FY 2023 federal 
RTF funds on The Red Arrow Highway rehabilitation project from US-12 to Community Hall Road.    
 
Berrien County Road Department – Red Arrow Highway  

Currently Programmed  Proposed Change 

RTF $820,000 

→ 

RTF $1,083,454 

State D $108,176 State D $108,176 

Local $108,176  Local $1,011,002 

Total $1,032,000  Total $2,202,632 

 


